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Statement from the Arizona Board of Regents President Eileen Klein 

on Veterans Day 

This Veterans Day, the Arizona Board of Regents joins all Americans in honoring the service and sacrifice 
of our United States Armed Forces. 
 
From those who fought in battles past to soldiers currently serving, we are deeply grateful for their 
bravery and unwavering commitment to our country. 
 
Their sacrifices - and those of their families - make it possible for all Arizonans to pursue their dreams. 
The Board, along with the more than 30,000 employees of Arizona’s public universities, stand ready to 
serve them as they pursue their dreams of a higher education, whether still in service or when they 
return home. 
  
Please join the Regents in remembering and thanking our veterans on Monday. 
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The Arizona Board of Regents is committed to ensuring access for qualified residents of Arizona to undergraduate 
and graduate instruction; promoting the discovery, application, and dissemination of new knowledge; extending 
the benefits of university activities to Arizona's citizens outside the university; and maximizing the benefits derived 
from the state's investment in education. For more information visit www.azregents.edu.  
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